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For the period 23rd January 2020 to 27th February 2020

1 Progress on Portfolio Matters.

Gayton Road Cemetery. 

Analytical work is still underway for this site and will continue in to February at which time it is 
hoped that enough data will be available for presentation to the Environment Agency to allow 
a more definitive operating practice going forward to be agreed.  In the meantime, we continue 
to deal with burial requests on a case-by-case basis.

Feasibility studies are being carried out on other options for Cemetery provision in the King’s 
Lynn area.

IDB
It was with much pleasure that I attended the Opening of the Wolferton Pumping Station by 
Her Majesty The Queen.

2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments.

Parking
Work is soon to commence on the re-surfacing on the Football Club car park, which will then 
become Pay-and display (except match days).

3 Meetings Attended and Meetings Scheduled

Cabinet
Portfolio briefing -Car parks-Crematorium and Cemeteries 
Corporate performance panel
R&D Panel
E&C Panel
Cabinet Briefing
Conservancy Board.
IDB


